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Welcome back to our final
half term of this academic
year. We have lots planned,
including our Year 2 trip to
Cromer, a day of water
sports at Whitlingham
broad for Year 3 and Year 5
are off to Eaton Vale for
their residential trip!

I hope parents and carers can join us for our
upcoming sports day and summer fair, organised
by the Friends of QHPS.

Mr Matthew Cross, Headteacher

Uniform Orders

Birds of Dereham have informed us of the
following dates for school uniform orders which
can be delivered to school.

Friday 5th July Last date to place orders
for free to School delivery
before the end of term

Monday 15th July
Last date of delivery to
school before the end of

term
Monday 9th September Orders can be placed for

free delivery to school
W/C Monday 16th

September Deliveries to school

Donations: Football Boots

Do you have any unwanted football
boots from size 1 upwards that you
would be willing to donate? If so,
please drop them off at our school
office - all donations appreciated.

Parking Reminder

At drop off and collection times, we would be
grateful if parents can walk/bike to school where
possible.

If you need to drive to school, please do not park
in the school car parks and be considerate when
parking in neighbouring roads as we have over
500 children travelling to and from school at this
time.

Book Fair Success!

Thank you to everyone who
attended our book fair at the end
of last half-term. We raised over
£250 to help us buy new books
for our school library!

Reminder: Sports Day 2024

We are looking
forward to parents
and carers joining us
for our annual sports
day event. Weather
dependent, this will either be on our playground
or on the main field. You will be able to access the
site from the side gate by the main entrance.
Parents and carers are welcome to attend on the
following sessions:

19th June - Years 1, 2 and 3 9.15 - 12

20th June - Years 4, 5 and 6 9.15 - 12

21st June - Reception - Big Toddle 9:00am

21st June - Nursery - Big Toddle AM - 10:50 am
PM - 2:20 pm



Reminder: Dentist Forms

On the 3rd July, we are having a whole school
dentist screening visit. In May, your child should
have brought home a consent form to take part in
this screening check. If you have not yet
consented and would still like to sign up, please
visit the office to complete a permission form.

Reception - Class Show and Share

This half term we have the show and
share assemblies for our Reception
classes. These will take place in your
child’s classroom at the start of the
day after drop off. The children will
share and celebrate their learning
before engaging in an activity
together with their adults.

Y6 Leavers Assembly

We would like to invite Year 6 parents and carers
to come along to our special Year 6 leavers
assembly taking place on Thursday 18th July
from 10-11am.We hope you are able to join us.

Terrific Tuesday

We are delighted to confirm
that this popular free summer
event will be taking place again
this year at school.

23rd July / 30th July / 20th August
All 10am-12noon

Sun Cream and Sun Hats

As the weather gets warmer this half
term, please ensure your child comes
to school with a hat and sunscreen.
Please apply sun cream at home and
send your child to school with extra
sun cream so they can re-apply.

Summer Fair 2024

The Friends of QHPS have been working hard to
organise this year's summer fair onWednesday
10th July from 3 to 5pm. It will include stalls,
games and activities for all the family to enjoy! We
hope you are able to join us!

Penalty Notice Fines for School
Attendance are Changing

Every day in school counts and days missed add
up quickly. With the introduction of the new
National Framework for penalty notices, Norfolk
County Council are making changes to penalty
notice fines from 19th August 2024. You can find
out more about this online and in the attached
letter.

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/02/29/fines-for-parents-for-taking-children-out-of-school-what-you-need-to-know/


Term Dates: 2024-2025
Our term dates for next academic year are
now available on our school website.

3rd June Return to school All years

12th June Friends: Father’s Day Shop

13th June Library Bus

17th - 19th June Eaton Vale Residential Year 5

18th June Jack and the Beanstalk Theatre Performance Year 1

19th June Year 1, 2 & 3 Sports Day Year 1, 2 & 3 parents

20th June Year 4, 5 & 6 Sports Day Year 4, 5 & 6 parents

21st June Big Toddle Nursery & Reception

27th June Norfolk Show Year 4

28th June Whitlingham Adventure Trip Year 3

28th June Blue Butterflies ‘Class Show and Share’ Blue Butterflies adults

1st July Parents Evening Years 1 - 6

3rd July Parents Evening Years 1 - 6

3rd July Whole School Dentist Screening Visit All years

4th July Gressenhall Trip Reception

5th July Cromer Trip Year 2

5th July Green Butterflies ‘Class Show and Share’ Green Butterflies adults

11th July Library Bus

12th July Red Butterflies ‘Class Show and Share’ Red Butterflies

16th July Nursery and Reception Water Fun Day (more information to follow) Nursery and Reception

18th July Y6 Leavers Assembly Year 6 adults

19th July Last day of term

https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Term-Calendar-2024-2025-Overview-Calendar.pdf

